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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
https://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
News From Around PA 
LGBTQ community grasping 
at straws:  The headline says 
“Valley Forge Park Talk 
Focuses on Gay 
Revolutionary War General.”  
However, further down the 
article the truth comes out -- 
“historians believe he was an 
openly gay man . . . .”  
(emphasis added).  The park’s 
press release states 
attendees will get to learn 
about the “gay man who 
saved the American 
Revolution.”  It further states 
the virtual event is titled “The 
Lives of Monuments:  General 
von Steuben and LGBTQ+ 
History in Monuments.”   

Meadville (Crawford County) 
will hold GayDay  in Diamond 
Park on July 11.  

Haverford College (Delaware 
County) has approved an 
amendment to the school’s 
Social Honor Code which 
means students could be 
punished if other students 
determine they’ve 
committed and “act of 
microaggression.”   

Erie Gay News articles from 
1992 to the present can now 
be found on the PA Power 

Library.  Does your school 
allow students to have access 
to the PA Power Library?  It 
has MANY problems beyond 
Erie Gay News! 

News From National Scene 
Wisconsin Governor Tony 
Evers and the Wisconsin 
Dept. of Health Services have 
announced the state will 
begin offering “gender 
neutral” parent options on 
babies’ birth certificates! 

The District of Columbia and 
Mayor Muriel Bowser have 
agreed to pay $220,000 to 
the 850-member Capitol Hill 
Baptist Church as part of a 
legal settlement.  Due to 
COVID, DC’s Mayor had ban 
outdoor worship services 
with more than 100 people 
and the church sued. 

A new investigation has 
found that Dr. Anthony 
Fauci’s National Institute of 
Allergy and Infectious 
Diseases gave the University 
of California-San Francisco 
$113,727 since 2017.  The 
school used organs from 18 
to 23-week aborted babies to 
study bacterial growth.  

The US Supreme Court has 
refused to hear the case of 
Barronelle Stutzman, the 
Washington florist who 
refused to design a flower 
arrangement for a same-sex 

“wedding” because of her 
Christian beliefs.   

More trans lunacy: Prior to 
Disney’s fireworks display 
this year, they changed the 
greeting from “Ladies and 
Gentlemen, Boys and Girls” 
to “dreamers of all ages.”  

According to Secretary of 
State Anthony Blinken, new 
passports will now have an 
option for those who believe 
they are neither male nor 
female.  This change will also 
impact Consular Reports of 
Birth Abroad.   

Air Force Academy Professor 
Lynne Chandler Garcia is 
advocating that military 
academies teach critical race 
theory. 

Twenty-one GOP attorneys 
general sent a letter to 
President Biden opposing 
new regulatory guidance 
from the EEOC and US Dept. 
of Education regarding 
pronoun preference and 
bathroom/locker room use.   
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